
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

   

Question (1) On the basis of existing catchments, building capacity 

constraints and school roll projections, when is Queensferry 

High School expected to reach its maximum operating 

capacity? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Given the draft CityPlan was published in November 2021, 

why did it take until September 2022 for the Council to write 

formally to landowners around Kirkliston regarding possible 

sites for a new high school? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Given the long-standing and pressing need to identify future 

high school capacity for Kirkliston, does the Convener 

believe it acceptable that landowners around Kirkliston were 

only written to formally in September 2022 regarding 

possible sites for a new high school? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) What is the time period which would likely be required 

between a new site being agreed for a new high school and 

it becoming open and operational, taking into account 

planning and construction periods? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 

 


